Sample Email Alerting 2012 Donors to the Easement Incentive Extension
DIRECTIONS: Use this sample email to notify any 2012 conservation easement donors of this last minute change to the treatment of easement donations in 2012 – it could significantly change the tax treatment of their donation. For most, it should be news worth celebrating and a good opportunity to generate thank you letters to members of Congress who supported this change.
Suggested Subject: Congress Improved the Tax Benefits of Your 2012 Easement Donation
Attachments: 12-TY_Letter_Template_from_Easement_Donor.doc
Suggested Message: 
Dear [name of donor],

By now I am sure you heard that Congress recently passed legislation to avoid the fiscal cliff (H.R. 8). But did you know that deal renewed the enhanced income tax deduction for conservation easement donations? The extension is retroactive to January 1, 2012 and could significantly improve the tax treatment of your 2012 easement donation!
The incentive:

· Raises the deduction a donor can take for donating a conservation easement from 30% of their adjusted gross income in any year to 50%;

· Allows ag producers who get 50% of their income from farming, ranching, or forestry to deduct up to 100% of their income; and

· Extends the carry-forward period for a donor to take tax deductions for voluntary conservation agreements from 5 to 15 years (in addition to the year of donation).

We cannot provide legal or tax advice for your particular circumstances, so we encourage you to contact your tax advisor about this exciting news and direct them to www.lta.org/incentive-faqs for complete details.

We hope that you’ll take a moment to personally thank [Rep./Senator Full Name], for supporting legislation to make this incentive permanent.  A sample letter is attached. This extension expires December 31, 2013 and the short duration will greatly undermine its effectiveness. We look forward to working with the [Congressman(woman)/Senator], to make this incentive permanent in 2013. 

Thanks again for conserving your land! Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about the implications of this change. Happy New Year!
Sincerely,

Email Signature
